
 

Class 3 Summer Term 2016 Newsletter 

The Olympics! 
Welcome back Class 3! We hope you had a lovely Easter break but didn’t eat too much chocolate. As you 

can see from the title our topic this term is ‘The Olympics’. 

We are especially looking 

forward to: 

 A visit from The 

Archbishop (15.4.16) 

 Yr 3/4 Tri golf tournament 

(17.5.16) 

 A trip to Castle Howard’s 

Arboretum (17.6.16) 

 Taking part in sports day 

(21.6.16) 

 Running the mini marathon 

(24.6.16) 

 Visiting our new classes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember: 

Maths homework is set on a Wednesday to be handed in the following Monday. 

SPAG  homework set on a Friday to be handed in the following Thursday. 

In addition to the weekly SPAG homework, a list of spellings is going to be sent home every 3 weeks 

to be learnt at home. 

Please continue to read regularly at home and learn your times tables. 

PE is on a Monday and Friday, so make sure you’ve got your outdoor PE  kit in school. 

Over the next term we will be 

learning: 

 

*Judaism and life journeys in RE 

*Relationships and changes in PSHE 

*Evolution and plant life in Science 

*In music composition and samba 

music 

*Finding out about the countries 

involved in the Olympics in Geography 

*Learning about the history of the 

Olympics and the Paralympics 

*In PE experiencing some Paralympic 

sports and striking and fielding skills 


